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Goodwill of Central Arizona is seeking nonprofit organizations for its Goodwill Gives Change Campaign program, which provides funds to help
support qualifying organizations. Goodwill Gives is an opportunity for local, qualifying organizations to apply to be the recipient of Goodwill of
Central Arizona’s Change Campaign for one weekend.

Each quarter, Goodwill will choose a new organization to take part, and the chosen organization will receive all of the cash donations made at
Goodwill registers on a selected date(s).

Goodwill Gives kicks off in 2016 and applications for consideration for the second quarter are due Feb. 26, 2016.

¢ Must be a local nonprofit in Goodwill of Central Arizona'’s region

¢ Organization must be a registered 501(c)(3) to qualify.

¢ Must provide a copy of your tax-exempt letter

¢ Unfortunately, the program is not open to schools at this time.

e Only one application may be submitted every two years.

¢ An organization cannot qualify if they have already been selected within the same calendar year.

Call 602.535.4218 or email goodwillgives@goodwillaz.org to find out if your organization falls within the region.
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